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To Managing Director of NPPD
Mr. Mohammad Ahmadian

Copy to Mr. H. Ghaftari
The Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant
Manager and Managing Director

Signing the Contracts at Atomexpo 2018

Dear Dr. Ahmadian,

We kindly ask you to consider the possibility of ceremonial signing the Contract
No. SP-BNPP-1-2018/309/1575-D on supply of spare parts and Contract
No. PPM/T-4100 on Performance of Planned Preventive Maintenance and Training of
the Principal’s Personnel between Nuclear Power Production & Development Co. of
Iran and Rusatom Service in a solemn atmosphere at Atomexpo-2018 in Sochi. We may
take this opportunity for the meeting and discussion of the future cooperation between
our parties.

The signing of the Contracts is planned to take place with the participation of the
Director General of Rosenergoatom JSC, Mr. Andrey Petrov, and other top-managers.

We will be grateful to receive your reply by 15 of April, 2018.

Director General - Evgeny Salkov
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